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<< Welcome message >>

Dear colleagues and friends:

APAPU will host regular education pro-
grams in 2023. The 4th webinar of cases dis-
cussion will be presented to our members and
pediatric urologists around asia-pacific area
on September 16th. The meeting is going to
be jointly held with Chinese Pediatric Urolo-
gist Association .

We are pleased to inform you that the
call for cases proposals is now open! We
invite you to submit any interesting cases to
apapucasereport@163.com by September
11th.

Join us and don't miss the opportunity!

Kun Suk Kim, M.D. Yi Yang,M.D., Ph.D. Yichen Huang,M.D., Ph.D.
President of APAPU President of Chinese Pediatric Local Organizer
Urologist Association
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